
 

 

 

 

 
 

An ultrasound appointment with Baby’s Debut is an elective procedure. We are unable to 

make any kind of diagnosis for you or your baby before, during, or after your appointment. 

Sonographers do not make a diagnosis in general. We recommend that you see your doctor 

(OBGYN) regularly during your pregnancy, and attend any ultrasound appointments prescribed 

by your doctor.  

Preparing for your 3D/4D Elective Ultrasound: 

We recommend our clients to stay well hydrated the days leading up to their appointment to 

promote good amniotic fluid, which helps to generate the best 3D/4D ultrasound images. 

Drinking 60-80 ounces of water is best, as well as having something sugary about 30 minutes 

before your scheduled appointment time, which might help get baby moving around.  

If you are scheduled for a Gender Determination appointment with us, we recommend you 

arrive with a full bladder. We can accurately determine gender once you are at least 15 weeks 

along. 

Be sure to invite your friends and family to enjoy your appointment with you. We even allow 

children to come! Our Ultrasound rooms are spacious and comfortable, with large TVs to 

project the image of your baby on the wall for everyone to see. 

Arriving to the office: 

Please arrive on time for your scheduled appointment. Payment is due at check-in. Please 

bring your form of payment with you; we accept cash, credit, and debit cards. Personal checks 

are not accepted. Baby’s Debut is unable to accept any form of Health Insurance or Health 

Benefit Cards.  

Please be respectful of the other clients that may be in the waiting area or in the ultrasound 

room enjoying their appointment. Because we share our office space with other health-related 

businesses at both of our locations, we ask that you try your best to be quiet in the waiting 

area. If you have children that are unable to stay quiet, we recommend you wait outside or in 

your vehicle until your appointment time. Do not walk into the ultrasound room or any other 

areas of the office unless prompted to by the sonographer.  
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Re-do Sessions: 

In the unfortunate event that our sonographer is unable to capture images of your baby 

and/or determine gender or weight (due to baby’s positioning, low amniotic fluid around 

baby’s face, issues with mom’s body/habitus, etc.), we may make the decision to offer a Re-Do 

session free of charge. Re-Do sessions are granted on a case-by-case basis, and are not 

guaranteed or included in any of our ultrasound packages. Our sonographers will do 

everything that can to try capturing images, determining gender or weight at your original 

appointment before making the decision to offer a Re-Do session. 

If you choose to forfeit the initially offered Re-Do session for any reason, we may offer a 

partial refund depending on the number of images that were captured/required for your 

chosen package. 

If the result of the Re-Do session is also unsuccessful, we may offer one last Re-Do session. 

Please be aware that if you choose to do the second Re-Do session, you will forfeit any kind of 

refund, no matter the outcome of the second Re-Do session. 

We thank you for your understanding.  


